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COPY OF AIR LETTER

LLOYD’'S REGISTER OF SHIPPING

UNITED WITH THE BRITISH CORPORATION REGISTER

71, Fenchurch Street, EC4

Sth October, 1954,

Dear Sirs,

I am in receipt of your letter and enclosure
of the 29th ultimo respecting the steamer "HUA LIEN",
the contents of which heve been noted, and with
regerd thereto I have to aeguaint you that, in the
eipcumstances, no objection will be taken to the
Special Survey being postponed until some time before
the end of April next.

-

I shall be glsd if you will inform the Owners
accordingly.

Yours faithfully,
C.tH. Kege

GVierk to the
Clasgification Cormittee.

The Surveyors,
YOKOHAMA,
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